
Coastal Notice to Mariners      

 

 
   
 

Re-Location of Buffalo Creek Navigation Pylons  

Notification 

Coastal Navigators are advised of the following new locations of the Buffalo Creek Navigation Pylons 

Location of activity: Buffalo Creek 

Assets/ Vessels 
involved 

Eight Navigation Pylons – four Starboard and four Port 

Description of Activity: Due to changes in the entry channel at Buffalo creek the Navigation Pylons 
have been relocated to the following positions: 
 
#1 12° 20.20 S. 130° 55.39 E. Starboard Pylon 
#2 12° 20.18 S. 130° 55.54 E. Port Pylon 
#3 12° 20.34 S. 130° 55.52 E. Starboard Pylon 
#4 12° 20.33 S. 130° 55.60 E. Port Pylon 
#5 12° 20.425 S. 130° 55.495 E. Starboard Pylon 
#6 12° 20.46 S. 130° 55.54 E. Port Pylon 
#7 12° 20.44 S. 130° 55.37 E. Starboard Pylon 
#8 12° 20.50 S. 130° 55.40 E. Port Pylon 

 

Conducted by: Department of Logistics and Infrastructure 

 

 

Jon Abbey 

A / Regional Harbourmaster – Darwin  
 

 

 

 

 

 

To Coastal Navigators Location Buffalo Creek 

Date of issue 16 April 2025 Ref number Coastal NtM 2025 - 014 



      

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


